
PUBLIC COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS 

RELATED TO DVRPC BOARD ACTION ITEMS 

 

February 22, 2024 

 

2b. Roosevelt Boulevard over Wayne Junction (MPMS #83736), City of Philadelphia – 
Increase CON Phase 

From: Jerrett Johnson 

Zip Code: 19139 
Date Received: February 12, 2024 

 

Comment/Question: Will there be a notice to the public especially drivers who 

commute daily on I-95 when the time for construction is slated to begin 

 

Response: Thank you for your comment. Your comment was shared with the DVRPC 

Board, DVRPC’S Office of Capital Programs, and PennDOT. 

 

PennDOT will announce when construction begins. No impact to I-95 traffic is expected 

during construction of the SR 95 Sec BS5 project. 

 

 


